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Alleged Nazi Agent 
Held: Under $25,000 
Bail i in Los Angeles. 
Log ‘Angeles, June 27 ().—Herbert 
Hoehne, 29-year-old ‘German, was |. 
held under. $25,000: bond today on a 
charge, of failing ‘to. ‘file with the p 

Secretary’ of: State a. registration. 
statement showing: he ig-an agent of 

the. Nazi government. 
Agents of the ‘Federal | Bureaufot 

Investigation, who: arrested Hodhne | 

yesterday, refused :to discuss . his 
case, but' it was learned he carried 
a ticket, purchased in San Francisco 
last Thursday, for travel by Pan 
American Airways to Buenos Aires. 
Arraigned before a United States 

commissioner, Hoehne denied the 
‘charge’ throu; h'an interpreter and 
asked permission to telephone .the 
German: €onsulate. Officers said that 
instead, he called Fritz Wiedemann, 
German consul general at San Fran- 
cisco. 
Fritz Paul ‘Van Hagan, 40, iden-|. 

tified’ by .county detectives as a 
former German intelligence officer, 
was’ arrested: yesterday on a charge 
of illegal gntry' and turned over to 
Federal’ agents. — 

  

  

 


